
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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FEBRUARY 2022

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
TUESDAY 1ST FEBRUARY - CHINESE NEW YEAR

Come dressed in your party clothes. We will be having a party tea and 
learning about Chinese customs and celebrations.

SATURDAY 5TH FEBRUARY – NURSERY OPEN MORNING 
9.30am – 12.00pm. if you wish to attend, please book in via ParentZone.

MONDAY 14TH FEBRUARY – VALENTINES DAY
To celebrate we will be holding an afternoon Valentine’s tea party – 

Come dressed in red clothes. 
21ST  – 25TH FEBRUARY – HALF TERM

THURSDAY 3RD MARCH 2022 - WORLD BOOK DAY
Come dressed as your favourite book character. 

LAMBS 
The children have been 
engaged in water play, 
singing and exploring 
through the 5 little ducks 
song and staff have 
supported their language 
through use of repetitive 
language.

DUCKS
The children have been 
learning new skills 
though our weekly 
provocation items. Our 
favourite has been 
courgette, which we 
firstly explored and 
named. The children 
then practiced cutting 
up the courgette and 
we made it into a curry. 
All the children enjoyed 
tasting the curry. 

FARMERS
The children have 
been engaged in 
lots of writing 
activities and have 
liked the 
introduction of our 
easy access writing 
block made by 
Duncan the 
handyman. The 
children are able to 
spend time drawing 
and practicing how 
to write their name 
using their name 
cards as a guide.

EXPLORERS
The children have enjoyed taking part in role play in
the home corner. We have extended our dressing
up collection and added a dressing up table to the
home corner, which the children have used to get 

ready for their tea parties. 


